
SUMMER 2017 MID SEASON NEWSLETTER - JULY 2017TABLESTABLESTABLESFIXTURESFIXTURESFIXTURES TEAMSTEAMSTEAMS RULESRULESRULES DOWNLOADSDOWNLOADSDOWNLOADS CONTACT USCONTACT USCONTACT US

Print sponsored by Indigo Press - www.indigo-press.com

Check us out on 
Facebook, Twitter and YouTube!

Thanks for reading and don’t forget to register your team!
Registration closes 6th August!

Have a great summer break!
The  SRPL Committee

We’ve been asked what the process is for new teams joining the SRPL 
and what happens when a team wishes to move venue. Here’s the 
guidelines:
• When a new team joins the SRPL they will always start from the 
bottom division of their league in the winter season.
• Should a current team wish to move venue and keep their league 
position, the committee will contact their landlord/lady to confirm 
whether they’re happy for them to do so. Should the landlord/lady 
wish to retain their league position, the moving team will start the 
winter season in the bottom division.

New Teams and Teams Changing Venues

REMEMBER: Your team represents the venue you play from, 
therefore should you wish to retain your league position in a new 

venue you will need your current venue managers permission.

Following the fantastic success of #PresFest last year at the 
Gardeners Arms, we’re doing it all again!
This time it will be held at the Obelisk Pub on Saturday 16th 
September. The fun starts at 2pm with the Presentation around 6pm.
All players are more than welcome to bring their friends and family as 
there’s a large garden and play area for the kids.
More details will be posted as and when they’re confirmed.

Presentation Night - #PRESFEST IS COMING!

REMEMBER: Trophies will only be available to collect on the night 
so please ensure you’re there to get yours.

The SRPL Committee are proud to announce that our chosen charity 
for the next couple of seasons will be Smile4Wessex, a charity that is 
dedicated to providing support for the Wessex Neurological Centre at 
Southampton General Hospital.
All money raised from the competitions running at the Presentation 
Night will go to this very worthy cause.

Smile4Wessex

Should a team split up and some of the players move to a new venue, 
they will only be entitled to retain their previous league position 
if their previous venue doesn’t wish to retain it AND the new team 
consists of over half of the original team. ie. 1 or 2 players leaving a 
team doesn’t entitle them to retain their league position at a new 
venue.

Teams Splitting Up

If you’re looking to retain your league position from the end of the 
last winter season, please AT LEAST write the names of your players 
on the form. Don’t let the signatures hold up getting the form and 
payment to us.
Registration WILL CLOSE when the league is full, or on Sunday 
6th August, whichever is the sooner... Even if you won the Premier 
Division last winter, if you’re too late you’ll miss out!

Winter Season Registration: Now Open!

REGISTRATION CLOSES 6TH AUGUST LATEST!

NEW WEBSITE NOW LIVE!
Over the last few months your hard working Chairman has been 
busy beavering away at bringing the SRPL website up to modern 
standards; making it a delight to browse whether you’re on a large 
screen PC or a 10 year old iPhone.
It’s still a wealth of information, including over 11 seasons of history, 
and all the latest fixtures and team details so check it out, and if 
you’re at the Presentation Night, feel free to buy me him a drink. 


